
Dear Hopewell families,
Happy Friday! This week we recognized our administrative
professionals, Mrs. Sheats, Mrs. Privitera, and Mrs. Roth. Thank you
to our extraordinary office staff for all they do!
Another amazing recognition goes out to Mr. Becker and our SLSD
music department. The department, school, and community were once
again recognized for their outstanding support of music education. 
This week we kicked off our 3rd-grade ELA PSSAs. Students worked
hard and did a great job. Next week we will complete the math PSSAs. 
Next week we will also celebrate our amazing staff during Teacher
Appreciation Week. Our Hopewell team does an exceptional job making
a difference every day. 
The rest of the year is packed with events and opportunities. Check
them out below. 
Have a great weekend!
Lynn Chromiak, Principal

Hopewell Happenings

Breakfast Menu
Lunch Menus

4/28/2023

https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18770&dataid=38938&FileName=22-23+Elem+and+JPLIS+Breakfast+Menu+SLSD+11-11-22.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/Page/12756


New student registration opened on 4/17 for grades 1-12

5/1-5/5-TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK

5/1-5/2-3rd-grade PSSA (Math

5/3-5/5-PSSA make-ups for Math

5/9-Hopewell Spring Concert (evening)

5/10-PTA meeting

5/16-Kindergarten Field Trip

5/17-3rd-grade visit to JPLIS

5/18-2nd-grade field trip

5/19-1st-grade field trip

SPRINGFEST- 5:00-8:00 pm at Hopewell

5/25- Play Day

5/29-No school for staff and students (Memorial Day)

5/30 & 5/31-3rd-grade field trip

Upcoming Events





Greetings Southern Lehigh community! 
mini-THON is just one month away and we are excited to invite you to cheer on our kiddos during

community hour on May 20th from 3pm-5pm! 
What is mini-THON? It is a student-run organization that raises money throughout the year for

pediatric cancer awareness, care, and research. During the event, students commit to moving for 12
straight hours in honor of all who have been affected by pediatric cancer. 

What happens during community hour? So much fun! This is an all-ages event with games, dancing,
face painting, and so much more. The community is invited to visit during this time and cheer on our

students as they raise money for this amazing cause!  
Can't make it, but want to help our fundraising total? Consider donating HERE. Every penny goes to

supporting families through their journey, deferring medical costs, and life-saving research. 
If you have any questions, please contact Lauren Tocci toccil@slsd.org  




https://fourdiamonds.donordrive.com/index.cfm?fuseaction=donorDrive.event&eventID=3793
mailto:toccil@slsd.org

